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Governor meets Governor of Karnataka 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh and Meghalaya Brig. (Dr.) B.D. Mishra (Retd.) met 

the Governor of Karnataka Shri Thawar Chand Gehlot at Raj Bhavan, Bengaluru on 24th 

December 2022. The Governor discussed about welfare of students of North eastern 

region particularly of Arunachal Pradesh and Meghalaya. 

The Governor said that as Karnataka has transformed into an educational hub and IT 

City, a large number of people from the North Eastern region are pursuing higher 

studies and many are working in different sectors of employment avenues. He urged the 

Governor for special care as the guardian for the people of north eastern States in the 

State of Karnataka. 

The Governor also suggested exchange programmes of the experts in cultural activities, 

tourism, IT, environment and entrepreneurships between Karnataka and the States of 

North East. He said that such initiatives from the head of the State will definitely help in 

‘Start-ups’ and entrepreneurship, which in turn will contribute towards ‘Atma Nirbhar 

Bharat’.    

The Governor shared the essence of cultural richness and unique traditions of the North 

Eastern Region with the Karnataka Governor. As a token of love, the Governor 

presented a ‘Khadha’ and a traditional Arunachali jacket to his Karnataka counterpart. 

The First Lady of Arunachal and Meghalaya Smt Neelam Misra accompanied the 

Governor.  
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